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The Permanent Mission of Ireland presents its compliments to His Excellency, Collen Vixen
Kelapile, President of ECOSOC, and has the honour to transmit the following letter from the
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Ireland to the President of ECOSOC concerning
Ireland’s expression of interest to present a VNR at the 2023 HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of Ireland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the President of
ECOSOC the assurances of its highest consideration.

29 September 2021

President of ECOSOC
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New York
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